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NZS4431:  Earth Fill for Residential Development - Feedback on current review

	NZS4431:1989 – Code of Practice for Earth Fill for Residential Development is now being reviewed by a national committee chaired by Ross Roberts (NZGS Chairman and Auckland Council Geotechnical Advisor). William Gray is the invited representative on the review committee on behalf of CETANZ. The review of NZS4431 occurs alongside reviews of other relevant New Zealand Standards, including but not limited to NZS3604, from which NZS4431 is currently cited. One aspect of the current review findings with direct application to CETANZ members is whether the minimum qualifications of supervising staff and the minimum accreditations of testing organisations can be set out in the new standard. William Gray will provide members with a update of the review and future outcomes. 
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